	CITB call for respondents: Training Provider Research - the provider experience of changes to post-16 education

	
Dear Alex,

	Governments are increasingly looking to the education system to provide employers with the skills that they need to be successful, and this has led to many recent changes to post-16 education. CITB is keen to understand how Further Education providers adapt to government policy changes, engage with employers and try to meet the needs of their local economy. Results will help CITB to gather evidence around post-16 education which it will present to Government to improve provision for Construction related learning.
 
CITB would love to hear your views. If you would be prepared to take part in this telephone-based survey  (15-20 minutes to complete) please email your contact details to Adam.Evans@citb.co.uk who will arrange for someone from IFF to contact you and schedule an appointment.
 
Please provide your name and telephone number and ideally the best date / time to call you.
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